
Enhancement Works of 
Leisure Angling Ancillary Facilities 

in Central and Western District
Promenade (Central Section)



Background

To tie in with the promotion of a water-friendly
culture and related activities as stated in the 2015
Policy Address, LCSD has planned to enhance the
leisure angling ancillary facilities at popular
locations including the Central and Western District
Promenade (Central Section) in 2016-17.



Leisure Angling Activities



Leisure Angling Activities









Location of the Proposed Ancillary Facilities 



Proposed Ancillary Facilities



Proposed Ancillary Facilities

 Working tables with wash basins



Proposed Ancillary Facilities

 Arbours and benches



Proposed Ancillary Facilities

 Fishing rod holders



Proposed Ancillary Facilities

 Storage racks



 Lighting

Proposed Ancillary Facilities



Proposed Ancillary Facilities

 Display panels



Proposed Ancillary Facilities

 LCSD will also erect educational display panels
and produce publicity leaflets to educate the public
on the right attitude, proper handling practices and
safety rules for leisure angling.



Management Arrangement

 To display notices at appropriate locations along
the promenade

 To provide life buoys along the promenade for
emergencies.

 To deploy venue staff to step up the cleansing
and maintain the order of the promenade.



Estimated Cost 

 The estimated cost of the project is about $2 million and

the additional recurrent expenditure involved is about

$0.75 million a year.

Implementation Schedule 

 Subject to the comments of the Task Force, LCSD will

commence the enhancement works in November 2016

and the proposed facilities are expected to be completed

and open to the public in March 2017.



Thank You


